
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Evelegh Road  
Portsmouth 
Hants, PO6 1DH 
E-mail: FSS@theSolentSchools.org 
Registered Charity No: 1035291 

  

 

Christmas Fayre Raffle Tickets 

Hello all, 

 

Just the Friends of the Solent Schools popping up again with yet more Christmas news! 

 

The Christmas Fayre is fast approaching, and we have a huge collection of fabulous raffle 

prizes just waiting to be won... 

 

Your child will come home from school this week with a book of 5 fabulous raffle tickets in an 

envelope. If you would like to be in with a chance of winning one of our marvellous prizes, 

please return the completed ticket stubs and money (£1 per ticket or £5 per book) in the 

envelope provided. This can be returned to your child’s school via their class teacher or 

straight into the school office. Please return any unused or unsold tickets, in the unsealed 

envelope provided, to the school office so we can reuse them. If you would like any extra 

tickets to sell, please get in touch stating your child’s name and class and we will get some to 

you. 

 

For more information about where our prizes have come from and to keep up to date with 

the latest Friends of the Solent Schools news, please make sure you follow us on Facebook 

or Instagram. 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to once again say thank you to all of the           

Incredible businesses who have donated. We have been absolutely overwhelmed by  

People’s generosity! Thank you all! 

 

Good luck to everyone buying a ticket and we look forward to seeing you for the Christmas 

Raffle live draw at the Christmas Fayre on Friday 6th December at Solent Infant School! 

 

Kind and Festive Regards, 

 

The Friends of the Solent Schools 

 

 


